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From: Walter Behm <wbehm3@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 1:26 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Gun bills = anti-freedom
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Flag Status: Flagged

Infringing on legal personal rights is wrong and unconstitutional. 
All guns are made for assaulting a threat. That is the whole point of a personal firearm.  
We the People given rights , not Governments giving people rights 
 
--  
 Walter Behm III 
137 Squantum Drive  
Warwick  RI  02888  


